
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Business Improvement District Board Meeting 

_____________________________________________ 

  

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Business Improvement District board 
meeting that was scheduled to be held at 8:30 AM on Thursday, January 2, 2025, at the Bidwell 
Forum, was hereby cancelled and moved to a special meeting January 9, 2025, at 8:30 AM.  

  

  

Joe Cina 

BID Manager & President/CEO of the Glendora Chamber of Commerce  

  

Date: December 18, 2024 

 


